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First name: Edward

Last name: Zywicz
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Title: 

Comments: Dear Sir:

 

As a Sky High Ranch homeowner, I appreciate the ability to snowmobile in the North Hwy 4 area and the

connectivity is provides to adjacent areas from Sky High. I also appreciate the absence of snowmobiles in area

north of Bear Valley for back country use. Hence, I support the "preferred" plan in general. My preference is

however for Alternative 1. While similar to the preferred plan (map 5), it provided a corridor between the Spicier

Reservoir area and Lake Alpine. Currently, snow machine use in the Spicier Reservoir area requires trailering

your snow machine, and the proposed corridor would make accessing this area easier for over snow use with

minimal impact to non-snow machine areas.

 

Additionally, the snow machine link between Sky High Ranch and Bear Valley serves both a recreational and a

safety function. As a dead end community, our only vehicular artery to Highway 4 periodically gets blocked during

winter by downed power lines. The snow machine link, while not optimal, affords access to emergency medical

help in Bear Valley.

 

Sincerely,

 

Edward Zywicz


